
 

January 25, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Keith Esau, Chairperson 

House Committee on Elections 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Esau: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2013 by Representative Esau 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2013 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2013 would amend current law concerning write-in candidates on ballots.  According 

to the bill, in order for the name of a person who wins a primary election through write-in votes 

to appear on the general election ballot, the person must notify the county election officer in 

writing within ten days of the primary election.  This notification must indicate that the person 

agrees to have his or her name on the general election ballot.    

 

 According to the Secretary of State, passage of HB 2013 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Linda Borror, Office of the Secretary of State  


